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Dear Sir/Madam  
I am writing to object to the proposed development at Brooklands Farm. Our area has seen unprecedented levels of 
building in recent years. This has led to an increase in traffic, pollution and loss of countryside and biodiversity. This 
new development will add thousands of more cars to our road network and increase pollution even more. 
Thousands of houses will produce millions of litres of sewage which, inevitably , will get deposited in the sea. Our 
sewage system isn't coping now! Tankerton is one of the most polluted beaches in the UK according to a recent 
study by the Independent. This new development will also place even more pressure on our water supply, especially 
in a changing climate. 
Thank you 
Amanda Edwards 
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